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Court Liaison 12/19                9 Dec 2019 
 
To Members of the Penang Bar, 
 

Request for Feedback on Penang Court Issues 
 

Members of the Penang Bar Committee have been invited to attend a Meeting with the Chief Judge of the 
High Court of Malaya, Chief Registrar of the Federal Court of Malaysia and Managing Judge for Penang 
Courts on 16 Dec 2019. 
 
The Committee therefore invites feedback from Members pertaining to the respective Penang Courts to 
enable us to raise these issues or matters of concern with the Court authorities. Members are once again 
reminded that feedback or issues must be specific in nature and made in writing with relevant facts and 
details to ensure that the Committee can effectively present them for the Court's attention. Issues that 
have been brought to the Committee’s attention previously have already been conveyed to the Court 
authorities and some of those issues will be discussed at the Meeting. 
 
Kindly therefore submit your feedback or complaints via e-mail (secretariat@penangbar.org) or by hand 
to the Secretariat on or before 12 Dec 2019. 
 
We urge members not to miss this opportunity to raise your grievances and concerns through the 
Committee in order for us to address it with the Courts. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Lee Guan Tong & Imavathi Subramaniam 
Co-Chairpersons 
Court Liaison Subcommittee 
 


